
300 Station Ave
Haddon Heights, NJ 08035856-547-3579

Church Picnic - Our 4th annual fall picnic is coming up in 2 weeks! Join us

after the morning service for lunch and games out on the front lawn.

Please sign up at the Welcome Center! And if we can borrow one of your

lawn games or if you're willing to oversee some of the fun activities we

have planned, please talk to Monika Simpkins or sign up using the link she

posted on our Faithlife page.
Keswick - The next Keswick Hymn Sing is on October 6th at 10am: "Hymns

of NJ & PA Hymn Writers." Tickets are $12. The deadline to sign up is today,

so please see Marilyn Wenstrom or call her at 856-287-9195 to reserve

your seat.
Wednesday Nights - If you missed our first Wednesday night back, it's not

too late! Come out this Wednesday at 6:30pm and join one of our groups.
Business Meeting - Members, our Semi-Annual Business Meeting will be

tonight at 5:30pm in the auditorium. If you need a copy of the Annual

Report, you can grab one from the foyer or check out the digital version on

our Faithlife group page.
Breakfast - Our next Men's Breakfast is going to be a special one! Be here

on October 8th at 8:30am for our Father/Son/Grandson Breakfast. Cost is

$3/person. Please sign up at the Welcome Center.

Announcements:

Contact us at: Address:
info@hhbcnj.org

Awana, Youth Group, & Adult Bible studiesSept 21 6:30pm
This Week:

Church Picnic
Granny Club
Father/Son/Grandson Breakfast
MOPS Meeting
Women's Retreat
Fellowship Meal
Trunk or Treat

Oct 2
Oct 4
Oct 8
Oct 12
Oct 22
Oct 26
Oct 31

12:00pm
10am-12pm

8:30am
10am-12pm

9am-2pm
5:45pm

TBD

Coming Up:

Weekly Budget: $7,823
Offerings Last Week: $7,996

Stewardship Report as of 9/7/22:
YTD Budget: $86,054
YTD Actual: $75,046

Join our Faithlife group to receive updates and stay connected

throughout the week! Find us at www.faithlife.com/hhbcnj.



Prelude

Welcome, Announcements, & Prayer

Scripture Reading

Song

Song

Missionary Testimony

Prayer

Offering/Offertory

Special Music

Sermon

Closing Prayer

Linda Wright

John Oehlers

John 16:1-11

"Come, Thou Almighty King"

"Christ Our Hope in Life and Death"

Calvin and Birte Veith

Pastor Erik

Linda Wright

"What a Day That Will Be"

Emma & Luke Carpenter

The Tribulation // Matthew 24:9-28

Special bulletins for children are available in 
the foyer! Let us know if you would like one.

Song Leader:  Tim Kolody
Vocals:  Brenda Lenox
Piano:  Linda Wright

Today's Service
September 18, 2022

Dear Church Family,

Good morning! I trust you and your family are well. Thank you for

coming this morning to worship with us. I am excited to be in the

Word together with you and looking forward to how the Lord works

in our midst. What a beautiful season the Fall is, and as we enjoy this

time, let’s remember to praise the Lord not simply in what we say,

but most importantly from our hearts. God is good and greatly to 
be praised. Let’s praise Him this morning as He alone is worthy 
of our worship.

What a week this has been. Thank you to everyone who helped get

Awana back up and running. We had a great Wednesday turnout for

our various Bible studies and Awana. There are quite a few events

and ways to get involved. Please continue to pray for the ministries

of our church as we seek to not only share the good news of Christ

with others but also grow in the grace and knowledge of the Lord.

Please remember that in a couple of weeks we will be having our

annual church picnic on the grounds. This is a great time of

fellowship! Invite a friend or two, and let’s have a grand time of

celebrating how good God is and the fellowship we have together.

Trunk or Treat is going to be here before we can blink, so once again,

if you could donate candy for this event, we would appreciate it.

Monika will be helping organize the event, and we need cars,

costumes, and candy. Our Evangelism Team will be helping share the

gospel with the kids and parents. If you are interested in helping,

please let Monika know. Also, the choir will soon begin getting ready

for our Christmas cantata, so if you are interested in participating,

please talk with Sally Kolody. I hope you are involved in a Bible

Fellowship group! If not, let us know, and we will help you get

connected. There are many ways to be involved and build

relationships with other believers, so make sure you let us know if

you need help in any way.

The Lord bless you! Thank you for your continued prayers and

service. God is continuing to work, and I am praying for the Lord’s

sustaining strength, wisdom, and leadership in our lives. Let’s

continue to keep the Lord as our focus, trusting Him with the results

as HE alone can accomplish anything. Have a wonderful day in Christ.

In Christ's love,

Pastor Erik

Tonight:

5:30pm
6:00pm

Semi-Annual Business Meeting (Auditorium)
Missionary Update from the Veiths (Rm. 209)


